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MEMORANDUM 

 

Open Period for Mini Review  
(November 22 – December 13, 2021) 

 

Faculty, students, academic-administrators and the President may contribute 

information to the evaluation of a faculty unit employee.  Information submitted by 

the faculty unit employee and academic administrators may include statements and 

opinions about qualifications and work of the candidate by other persons identified 

by name.  Letters or memoranda which contain statements of opinion or allegations 

of fact by unnamed persons cannot be accepted.   

 

The following individuals are candidates for Mini Review 

 

Dr. Curt Davidson 

Dr. Chungsup Lee 
 

 

All information must be submitted in written form to the Retention, Tenure, and 

Promotion (RTP) committee in the Depart of the Recreation and Leisure Studies 

(RLS) with a copy to the candidate, by December 13, 2021. 

 

RLS RTP Committee Members: 

 

Dr. Laurel Richmond (laurel.richmond@csulb.edu) 

Dr. Keith Fulthrop (keith.fulthorp@csulb.edu) 

Dr. Heewon Yang (heewon.yang@csulb.edu) 


